



Via E-Mail: Yusuf Sarwar <u>request-882115-01010641@whatdotheyknow.com</u>

Trust Headquarters Lincoln County Hospital Greetwell Road

Lincoln LN2 5QY

Ref - 234/22

Tel: 01522 573977 Email: foi@ulh.nhs.uk www.ulh.nhs.uk

5 August 2022

Dear Mr Sarwar

We are writing further to your freedom of information request dated 26 July 2022 regarding the Chief Clinical Information Officer (CCIO) Position at ULHT. The specific question you raised along with its answer can be found below:

Could you please provide the name of the individual who currently holds the Chief Clinical Information Officer (CCIO) position at the trust? We can confirm that United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust does not have anyone appointed in the Chief Clinical Information Officer (CCIO) role, but we are currently recruiting to the role.

I trust that this information answers your request; however, if you are unhappy with the service you have received and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our response, you should write to the Chief Executive at the address given above.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, their office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Jayne Warner

Trust Secretary